
Congressman Costello:
When it comes to voting  

for health reform, we know 
you have your hands full.

Last November, Congressman Jerry Costello joined Democrats and Republicans in a 
common sense vote to stop your tax dollars from paying for abortion. As a result, the health 
care bill passed by the U.S. House of Representatives prevents taxpayer-funded abortion. 
The U.S. Senate health care bill – on the other hand – does allow your tax dollars to pay 
for abortion.

Those are stark differences with serious consequences. How serious? 72% of voters oppose 
using any public money to pay for abortion, according to a recent independent Quinnipiac 
University poll. 

In an election year, seven in 10 voters is nothing to ignore.

In spite of this, President Obama is pressuring Congressman Costello to change his vote 
and support taxpayer-funded abortion when the President’s favored bill – the Senate 
version – comes to the House of Representatives.

Congressman Costello needs to hear from you because he is facing enormous pressure 
to change his vote and support the Senate’s taxpayer-funded abortion health care bill. 
Congressman Costello needs to know that you, the people of Illinois, want him to vote a 
clear “NO” on this bill.

Take Action at aulaction.org
AUL Action is the legislative action arm of Americans United for Life

Tell Congressman Costello You Don’t Support  
Taxpayer-Funded Abortion.

Call his Belleville office today at (618) 233-8026.

Healthcare Bill • 11.625” x 22.5” No Bleed • “St Louis Dispatch” • St Louis • Congressman Jerry Costello


